
Response form

Please complete details and return to:

Claire Marshall-Swales
Senior Provision and Places Officer, Education Client Services,
1st Floor, Margaret McMillan Tower, Princes Way, Bradford BD1 1NN by 31 January 2018 at the very latest

Consultation on the reduction of the Published Admission Number of Princeville Primary School

Name (optional)
	



Full postcode (of your home address) eg BD1 1NN
	



Please indicate which of the following applies to you - please tick all that apply

	 
	
	Parent/carer

	
	
	

	 
	
	Member of school staff

	
	
	

	 
	
	School Governor at Princeville Primary

	
	
	

	 
	
	School Governor at another school

	
	
	

	 
	
	Local Councillor

	
	
	

	 
	
	Member of the Local Community

	
	
	

	 
	
	Parent of a younger child, not yet attending a primary school

	
	
	

	 
	
	Other



If other please give details
		



Please indicate your response to this consultation below

	 
	
	I agree with the proposal to reduce the admission number at Princeville Primary School

	
	
	from 90 to 60


	 
	
	I disagree with the proposal and think the admission number should remain at 90



Please use this space to give reasons for your response
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